

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 12 WORK EXPERIENCE 23 – 27th MARCH 2020

It is with regret that I write to inform you that in the context Covid-19 management we are not able to proceed with our current planned work experience opportunities for our Year 12 students for week commencing 23rd March.

In order to ensure that any potential risk to our young people and our families remains our top priority we have taken guidance from our work place provider who have advised that current placements are to be postponed until a future date. This is with immediate effect.

We realise that this is likely to be disappointing news for your child, it is a significant event in our Year 12 calendar and we have been impressed by the positive attitudes and high levels of motivation shown by our students in the preparation stages of this event.

Please be assured that we intend to revisit this event and where possible reschedule for Term 6 once the public examination period closes in June.

Year 12 students will be expected to attend normal timetabled lessons next week.

In the event that you have any specific questions or queries in relation to this information, please do not hesitate to contact either myself, Helen.Curran@oasisisleofsheppey.org or our Careers Lead, Miss Kempt Chere.Kempt@oasisisleofsheppey.org.

Can I take this opportunity to thank you for the level of support you have provided in relation to work placements and allowing the permission for your child to take part in this programme. We feel it is a crucial element of preparing our young people for their future adult lives and we are fully committed to ensuring this opportunity takes place at a later date. In the meantime, please continue to send your child to school following usual timetables.

Yours faithfully

Helen Curran Assistant Principal Key Stage 5 Principal - Miss Tina Lee

Minster Campus: Minster Road, Minster-on-Sea, ME12 3JQ Sheerness Campus: Marine Parade, Sheerness, Kent, ME12 2BE Tel. 01795 873 591

www.oasisacademyisleofsheppey.org